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CAUTION!! CONSTRUCTION IN PROGRESS! 

Renovations have begun and our patient, flexible, awesome, 2nd grade “guinea pigs” 
have been relocated to the temporary classrooms. Walls have come down, paint has 
been sanded off, and we are so excited for the finished product!  

Upcoming Events: 

11/14 We will begin to sell raffle tickets for briskets to raise money for Ashlynn 
Mayfield and her family’s travel and medical expenses. 

11/15 Dumas Rotary Club will present their personalized books to the Kindergarten 
students. 

11/17 Thanksgiving Meal 10:45-1:00 and Family Literacy Night 6:00-8:00 

11/22 Early Release for Thanksgiving Break 

 


